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UNITED INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT

AGENDA INFORMATION ITEM

Topic: Proposed Boundary Changes for various campuses 2018-2019 School Year

Submitted by: Mike Garza of:_Assistant Superintendent for Administration/Support Services
Approved for transmittal to school board: September 20, 2017

Recommendations:

Administration will present proposed boundary changes for the school year 2018-2019 for San Isidro
Elementary.

SAN ISIDRO ELEMENTARY

Information to be handed out at the meeting.

Rationale:

The propose boundary changes would clarify the school boundaries due to land development, and historical
student attendance.

Budgetary Information:
N/A

Board Policy Reference and Compliance
N/A




